AMARILLO

CONTINUUM OF CARE =

September 26", 2022

The CoC has approved the Consolidated application for the FY 2022 NOFO submission to HUD.

The projects listed below were submitted for funding. No application was rejected, and nofunding
requested was reduced. You may view the full application at www.comdev.amarillo.gov

1. HMISS163,232
2. Coming Home (PSH) $173,694
3. ShelterPlus Care (PSH) $76,849
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